
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 21st June  2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

As part of our Jigsaw PHSE programme, we have been 
talking about different types of 
food. We have been thinking 
about foods that we should eat   
a lot of to keep our bodies 
healthy and those we should    
only eat sometimes. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have enjoyed listening to the 
story of Superworm this week and 
trying to remember all the animals 
he helped.  We have been                    
remembering to  talk in full              

sentences when we have been  retelling the story. 

Physical Development  

Outside in the garden, we have 
been cleaning our dirty dinosaurs 
using different sized brushes.  This 
continues to strengthen our wrists 
which will help our writing.                                    

 

We have been tracing along 
wiggly lines with finger paint 
to create our own                      
superworms! 

 

Parent Forum: 24th June 2pm 

Learning together ‘play and stay    
sessions’: 24th, 25th and 27th June. 
(please refer to individual times sent out 
on invite letter) 

Sports Day:  18th July  

 Fun in the sun! 

We have been very inventive this week in 
the garden with lots of amazing                         
constructions built to support our role 
playing………….                  

sun loungers and a 
swimming pool! 

Child of the week:   Aaron for settling back into nursery quickly after being unwell 
and being fantastic at tidying up today. 

Please share this video and encourage your child to watch and sing along.  ‘The sun has got his hat on!’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTZcADVbTuc    

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Sign of the Week:              ’thank you’        

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTZcADVbTuc

